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This bill is an outrageous infringement of our constitutional rights. CHL holders are 

some of the most law abiding, pro law enforcement, defenders of the innocent you 

will find.  

 

Numerous crimes have been stopped by citizens legally carrying firearms. Many of 

whom are Women! What about Women who carry because they are the victim of 

domestic violence or stalking??  

 

Why do Democrats and a few Republicans want to take away law abiding citizens 

rights while lessening sentences for violent criminals? Whose side are they on? The 

person without the CHL permit is the one you better start worrying about. They are 

the robbers, murderers, rapists and gang members.  

 

Stop trying to make law abiding Oregonians felons because of your own bias. Thank 

you.  


